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To Parties Interested in BPA’s Renewable Rate Credit Program 
 
Thank you for your comments on the renewable option of the conservation rate credit program.   
 
We have reviewed all of the comments and provided responses to those comments in the 
enclosed document.  Several changes have been made to the renewable option of the 
conservation rate credit program and have now been added to the draft Post-2006 Conservation 
Implementation Guidelines, which will be available soon online at 
http://www.bpa.gov/energy/n/post2006conservation/.   
 
Please note that these Guidelines are still a working draft, which will not be finalized until 
October 2006.  In addition, these guidelines will be reviewed annually and changes to the 
renewable option may be considered as part of this review process.   
 
The Renewables Focus Group will continue to meet this fall and begin discussion on how best to 
use the renewable facilitation budget.  
 
If you have any questions on the upcoming on the renewable rate credit option or the upcoming 
work of the Renewable Focus Group, please feel free to contact me at (503) 230-5701.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Debra Malin 
 
Debra Malin 
Customer Account Executive 
Bulk Marketing Services 
 
Enclosure: 
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